
GOOD NEWS RESCUE MISSION

GRANT REPORT SUMMARY
PROJECT DESCRIPTION
Good News Rescue Mission Gold Street Sober Living Home is a 
4-bedroom, 2-bath, 2-story house that will shelter up to 7 individuals. 
Over the years, it will serve as a vital refuge for those beginning or 
continuing their journey to sobriety. We extend our heartfelt gratitude 
to everyone who contributed to this project, as its impact on the 
Redding community will be profound and long-lasting. Thank you for 
making this vision a reality.

CURRENT PROJECT STANDING
This sober living home is now complete. We have begun filling it 
with residents, with a waitlist currently in place. This property, once 
a graffiti-covered drug den frequented by the homeless, has been 
transformed into a safe, supportive home for men seeking recovery.

FUNDING
Although a majority of this project (purchase and remodel) is 	
donor-funded, the City of Redding awarded a $75,000 grant toward 
improvements from the Housing and Homeless Incentive Program 
(HHIP).

PERMIT
Occupancy Permit provided by City of Redding in December 2024. 

CONTACT
Bryan Dewitt, Program Manager
(530) 242-5920 ext. 305
bdewitt@gnrm.org

Gold Street Sober Living Home 

This gracious opportunity has given me the
ability to restore my life as a functioning 

member of the community and for that
I am forever grateful, thank you so much!

- Gavin (2024 Graduate)

I am very grateful to be a part of this
beautiful, clean and happy home with my 

brothers in recovery. It is allowing me
to focus on work and school while

remaining accountable and learning
to give back to society.

- Alan  (2024 Graduate)

2022  PRE-CONSTRUCTION

2022  PRE-CONSTRUCTION

2025  UPSTAIRS LIVING ROOM
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2025  COMPLETE AND READY FOR OCCUPANCY


